
KS1 visit to Bowland Wild Boar Park 

A delightful day was enjoyed at Bowland Wild 

Boar Park at Chipping. The children 

experienced a wide range of activities 

including stroking the chicks, learning about 

the pigs and wild boars and feeding them. 

Later in the day they enjoyed a wildlife trail 

and a tractor trailer ride. The children also 

had fun on the adventure play park. 

The day was rounded off with an ice-lolly and 

a chance to feed the ducks at Puddleducks 

café. 
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KS2 visit to the National Coal Museum 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 visited the National Coal 

Museum in Wakefield. Despite the weather, the 

children had a great day! As well as an 

underground tour of the mine, the children visited 

different workshops. Class 3 and 4 investigated 

fossil and rock formation whilst Class 5 listened 

to Sally who explained what life was like for 

children, from the age of 5, working down the 

coalmines in Victorian Britain.  

During this year the children have had the opportunity to go on a variety of trips that make 

school enjoyable and a fun place to be while creating real learning situations.                           

We would like to thank all the volunteers who helped on these trips. 



Dates for your diary 

Wednesday 15th July: Leavers’ mass 2.30pm at 

St. Joseph’s Church (all very welcome). 

Thursday 16th July: Leavers’ assembly at 9.15am 

in the school hall. 

School closes : 3.30pm on Friday 17th July 

and re-opens on Wednesday 2nd 

September 2015 

Sports Day Well done to everyone who participated in 

the recent sports day. Everyone really enjoyed the races 

and activities and it was lovely to see each team 

encourage their fellow members.  

Congratulations to the Green Team! 

If you have any queries regarding 

items on this newsletter please 

come and see Mrs. Henderson

(Deputy Head) 

Happy Summertime!                    

Wishing you all a very happy 

and safe summer holiday 

break.  A special wish also goes 

out to our  present Year 6 

pupils who now move onto 

their new high school. We hope 

they will be all very happy  and 

hope they continue to work 

hard and have great aspirations 

for their futures. Good luck!           

We will miss you all. 
Winners! 

Congratulations to Class 5 who took part in the Big Safe 

Green Challenge and came first, well done! 

Also a big thank you to all those parents/parishioners who 

sent in batteries for recycling. We won 2nd place and will      

receive £200 of vouchers for school supplies from TTS! 

ECOol Club 

Well done to ECOol club who won the East Lancashire Education 

Award 2015, ‘Sustainable School of the Year’. The awards’ evening 
took place at Burnley College and was sponsored by Crow Wood. 

A very big thank you to all the staff and adults who support this 

club and make it so successful! 

Attendance for this year : 

Class 1 :  97.09% 

Class 2 :  97.29% 

Class 3 :  98.13% 

Class 4 :  97.22% 

Class 5 :  97.73% 

Well done to all classes but a special congratulations to Class 3!  

Sports Update : 

Summer Olympics: The children took part 

in lots of events. We had several firsts, 

seconds and thirds in boccia, netball 

shoot, javelin, para javelin, 800m and 

100m runs. 

Football : Year 3/4 team are improving 

and have played in two tournaments this 
season. Year 3/4/5/6 are attending a local 

friendly on Friday 10th July. 

Year 5/6 : Cricket Team : Congratulations 
to the cricket team for coming overall 3rd 

in the Pendle Network finals. 

Swimming : Well done to the children 

who took part in the Pendle Swimming 

Gala. We got lots of first, second and 
third places. Also a big congratulations to 

the Blue team who won our school gala. 

West Craven gala will be held on Monday 

13th July.  

Cinderella Rockerfella 

Well done to Class 5 and the choir in this year’s Summer 

performance of ‘Cinderella Rockerfella’. The audience were 

highly entertained and amazed at the standard of acting and 

singing, especially the solo performances - it was a huge 

success! Mrs. Henderson would like to thank everyone who 

helped in any way to enable this performance to be so 

successful. 


